JPMOC Executive Meeting 
May 27, 2020 (1.5 hours) 
The executive met via teleconference because of the pandemic. George distributed the proposed agenda yesterday.
Attended: Anne Marche ©, Peter Elliot Vice Chair, Linda Andrews® and George Parsons, Operations Manager
Regrets: Krista Koerner (attending a work call at the same time)
1. The notes from the Executive meeting May 12th were accepted. These were already distributed to board members May 14th.
2. Action items were completed as applicable.

3. Web Page-“Ready to Go Live”

Everyone is pleased with the work completed by Albert Norman. Members discussed whether to have a “news” and “current events” section on the main site &/or have these linked to Twitter and Facebook. We are in favour of having both, considering that many people do not use Twitter and Facebook. 
Action: Peter and Albert will proof read the content. 
George will send the new link to the board for review and comment, after the above changes are implemented.

4. Bank Statement, May 26th 2020-05-28

Although we have a surplus because of Covid-19 funding, our cash flow indicates that we are currently overspending by ~$2500/month. We need to be prudent with spending considering that sponsors may be slow to return after the pandemic. We still have our $4000 monthly expense to the church which includes rent, utilities, and part of Reg’s salary. Reopening will probably incur extra expense for PPE and changes to the space. To note:
· The church has applied for 2 summer students, 1 to be assigned to the church and the other to the outreach centre.

· A 6- month budget is needed now, considering recent changes. 
5. Hampers & Fruit

The hampers will be distributed this week as planned and the content for the general hamper will be the original list. The Seniors Program fruit hampers will have pears as a change this time. Hamper delivery is once/month in future, to be reassessed after the end of June delivery.
6. Other Business

 The M&M gift cards have not arrived. We expect ~$650 worth of cards. Anne has used their products and found that the quality and taste is good. She asks, “can we heat and serve the food for the Friday Program?” It’s an option to KIV.
